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United States Deputy Sheriff's Association,  

       I just wanted to take this time to say thank you for your donation of flash lights and 

trauma packs to our department. To each of your staff, team members and volunteers we are 

truly grateful for the work, dedication and time you devote to make donations like these 

possible. With your donation our officers will be better equipped and prepared for the many 

task they face on a daily basis. If there is anything we may do or help with in the future please 

do not hesitate to ask.   

        

                                               Ken M Williams   
                                                  Chief of Police 

                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                          


